
Rolling Thunder®, Inc. Illinois Chapter 1  
  

Membership Meeting Minutes   

March 3, 2021 

   

Rolling Thunder® Inc. Illinois Chapter 1 Membership Meeting was called to order by President, Jim 

Murray at 1945 hours on March 3, 2021 at Warrenville VFW. 

Board Attendance:   

Attended   Name   Position   

Yes Jim Murray (Snipe)   President   

Yes  Gary Vandenbos (Names)   Vice-President   

Yes   Rick Herr (Cosmo)   Treasurer   

Yes   Wendy Vach (Dragonfly)   Recording Secretary   

No Richard Montgomery (Popeye)   Chairman of the Board   

Yes  Bill Houghtaling (B.B.)   Board Member   

Yes   Al Miller (Shadow)   Board Member   

Yes  Kandice Jacobs (PG)   Board Member   

Yes  Knute Weick   Board Member   

      

      

         

The meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance led by President, Jim Murray. A moment of silence was 

observed for the Illinois MIA’s lost during the month of March from the Viet Nam and, Korean Wars,  

 

Jim “Snipe” Murray: 

• Memorial Day Ride – Each chapter in Illinois will do their own ride this year.  Our chapter will 

get the ride set up and let the chapter know where and when it will take place. 

• Gun Bash and BTR, August 29th at FRHD.  Due to the shortage of guns, we will be raffling off 2 

guns, a 9mm and an AR. The tickets are $20.00 per ticket and we will be selling 500 tickets. 

Tickets are available in books of 10 for $200.00 a book. 

• Gravel has taken the job of organizing rides for the chapter.  Stretch who is now our chapter 

photographer and Nathan is posting our photos on Facebook. 

 

Knute Weick:  

• Sandwich American Legion Riders will be hosting their annual bowling event on 03/27/21 and 

all proceeds will benefit our chapter. We have one team already and iIf anyone wants to bowl or 

go to watch contact Knute. 

• Tuttle is looking to spend more time with his daughter, so if you know of anyone that wants to 

learn his trade and take over the business, contact Tuttle. 

 

 



Al “Shadow” Miller 

• Genoa Veterans Home has asked us to do the Remembrance Table Ceremony on Saturday, July 

31st. 

 

Rick “Cosmo’ Herr: 

• Financial report was given by Cosmo 

 

Gary “Names” Vandenbos: 

• Names has the tickets for the gun bash, so contact him to get yours to sell. 

 

Open Discussion: 

Hardcore is in our thoughts and prayers and everyone is wishing him well. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 2015 hours.   

Respectfully submitted by,   

Wendy Vach, Recording Secretary   
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